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Townsend, Erle

From: John Applin <applin_j@msn.com>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2024 6:01 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV mandate

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

We want to express our utter dissatisfaction with this new policy. Anything as sweeping as this is should go before the 

voters. After some of the horror stories we saw this winter it is beyond belief that you would continue with this policy . 

John and Kathy Applin 

Arundel  
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